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Hopefully everyone had a good Memorial Day, and remembered why we 
celebrate this day. Thanks to all our veterans, past, present and future. 
The grand smoker was on May 27th. Great food and a good time. Small 
changes coming to next falls smokers, stay tuned for updates. Sunday 
chicken is back. What a good way to end the weekend with chef Todd 
cooking for you. June brings us the bike and car ride on the 6th, and our 
own Brent and Emily make it legal, congrats to them. On the 13th, of 
June, we have the blessing of the fleet/launch party. Thanks Judy Smits 
for chairing this. Then on the 21st, is Father’s Day, not as big an event as     
Mother’s Day, but just as important to some of us. If I’m missing any 
event, sorry. Just check our princess of fun, aka entertainment chair 
Heather's article for a more detailed list of events. A reminder to all, 
events need help, jobs have to be done. your help is what keeps costs 
down and fun up. Whatever kind of member you are, full or social, help is 
needed and appreciated. You all are what keeps this club special.  
Till next month,  
Gary  
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THE DOCKLINE is a 
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Green Bay Yacht Club.  
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Fleet Captain 

Dan Emmel 

Entertainment   
Heather Heil 

Not a lot to talk about this month. I hope everybody 
enjoyed their Memorial Day weekend.  The harbor is 
looking good with all the boats in their slips. Just a 
few more to put in,which should happen in week or 
two. Don't forget to purchase your trailer storage 
stickers for your trailers.  I see that there are a few 
walk ramps that need work, I would like to work on 
these Thursday evenings so I will be looking for a 
small crew to help out.   Enjoy the water and be safe. 
See you at the club! 
 Fleet Captain out.  

Summer is here…the sound of “splashing” is all 
around us and life is good!  

I’d like to start by congratulating Gerilynn Fransico 
and Renee Baldwin for their award winning Kentucky 
Derby outfits.  The most exciting 2 minutes in sports 
proved to be just that!  The Mother’s Day brunch,  
organized by Randy and Andrea Slye again this year, 
was a smashing success.  We are so very lucky to 
have them and all the volunteers in this club creating 
such memorable events.   

Upcoming events: Saturday, June 6
th

, get your motors running! The 
GBYC annual motorcycle/car ride departs at 9:30am (8:30am registra-
tion).  The cost is $15 per bike and includes a drink of your choice at the 
last stop. The ride is open to the public, and not intended exclusively for 
motorcycles.  Bring your ‘Vette, your sports car, your antique car, truck 
or bus.  Please sign up on the club bulletin board ASAP.  If you have any 
questions please call Paul Buntin (660-2701) or Tom Nies (676-3145) 
Proceeds will go to The Golden House. Saturday, June 13

th
, The   

Blessing of the Fleet and Launch Party with Father Dave Pleier starts at 
4pm.  You are then invited to a 5-6pm Hor d’ oeuvres reception and 6:00 
yummy chicken dinner.  The cost is $12 a member and requires         
registration on the bulletin board.  We are also in need of volunteers.  A 
HUGE thank you goes to Judy Smits for leading this tradition. As a      
reminder the newly formed GBYC merchandise committee has            
reinvented the club store to the “Nauti Shop”!!  New merchandise is in 
and has the highly anticipated “Dock Duds” in stock!  Check it out and 
grab some gear.  Thank you Team Merchandise! Smokers will continue 
thru the summer, see bulletin board for details and dates. Coming in 
July…   July 11

th
 Fin Fest/Luau (Buddy & Donna Paul).     

 

 

Our condolences to Angie and Kimm DeWitt and the entire family on 
the passing of  Angie’s mother, Darlene Hynek. Our sympathy to the 
entire family at this difficult time.  

Sunshine and Sadness (Roger Gilsoul) 



 

Please  

Support 

Our 

Advertisers 

  

Advertise your business in 
the  

Green Bay Yacht Club’s 

          DOCKLINE  
Only $10 per month      

BARB R. MACHON, GRI CRS 
Realtor, Multi-Million Dollar Club 

920.432.1007   920.639.0444 
375 W. Joseph Street, Green Bay, WI  54301 

 

Marine, Commercial and Residential 

Upholstery and Contract Sewing 

2320 Woodale Ave, Green Bay, WI  54313 

920.434.2885   920.371.6022 

  
Diane L. Van Boxtel 
Independent Sales Director 
 
2851 S. Fox Run Circle 
Green Bay, WI 54302 
(920) 655-0901 
 
dvanboxtel@marykay.com 
www.marykay/dvanboxtel 

 

BROASTED CHICKEN 

SUNDAYS 

 

 FRIDAY NIGHT  FISH FRY 
Bluegill, Perch 

Walleye, Shrimp and More! 

Phone: (920) 435-9393 
ctreleven@titletownlaw.com 

222 Cherry St. 
Green Bay, WI 54301 

 

 

 

 

 

WTC 

Chicken • Potato • Veggie 
Roll                    2 pc-$6.00 

4 pc-$8.00 

Chicken 
is back 

on Sundays! 

 

 

 

Philly 

Sandwich 

The 

 
 
 

Ribeye 
Sandwich 

& 

Yacht Club Friends 
Emily Nicole DuFresne 

And Brent Phillip Lemerond 

 Request the pleasure of your company 

 At the celebration of their marriage 

That took place in Mexico on February 17th 

Celebration will start at 

Four o’clock in the afternoon 

And will go till ? 

 at the Green Bay Yacht Club 

 

Saturday, June 6th, 2015  
DJ Crazy Ray 

Food / Beer 

Fun! 

2nd Annual 

GBYC Motorcycle Ride 
Custom Cars Too! 

June 6th, 2015 
For more information 
contact: 
  Paul Buntin 920-660-2701 
  Tom Nies 920-676-3145 



Bob LeCaptaine 
Investment Advisor Representative 

3091 Voyager Drive, Green Bay WI 

920.406.8500 

 

 

MIKE STOLLER / SALES 

mstoller@valleycabinetinc.com 

920-347-1165 direct  920-336-5956 fax 

920-336-3174 office  920-619-6222 cell 

 

845 Prosper rd. DePere, WI 54115 

  

Bill Skaleski 
 
2929 S. Ridge Road 
P.O. Box 28107 
Green Bay, WI 54324-0107 

Ph: 920-337-1700 
800-768-4624 

Fax: 920-337-1711 

bskaleski@ticinsurance.com 

A & J STUMP REMOVAL 
 

SPECIALIZING IN HARD TO GET PLACES 

John Baenen 

920-615-1924 

New Franken, WI 54229 

Other Services: 

Chip Removal 

Black Dirt and Seeding 

FREE ESTIMATES—FULLY INSURED 

 

 

Shipyard Marine 
780 Longtail Beach Rd. Green Bay, WI 54173 

Main Number: (920) 434-2000 
Fax: (920) 434-8600 

 

andy@shipyardmarine.com  www.shipyardmarine.com 

ANDY HOWITT, PRESIDENT 

BIG APPLE 

DAY CARE 

CENTER 
HSSD 4K Partner Site 

Stephanie Nies /Owner 
2645 Tulip Lane 
Green Bay, WI 54313 
bigappledaycare@yahoo.com 

920-434-9470 

 

Mobile Marine Service 
Boats, Motors, Trailers and anything else that doesn’t work 

Aaron Reivitis 
www.cecilbaymarine.com 
info@cecilbaymarine.com 

Inboard & Outboard Engines 
Oil Changes • Water Pumps 

Trailer Repair • Buffing & Detailing 
Winterizing • Shrink Wrapping • Storage 

Service at Home, Cabin, Dock or Roadside 

   7
15-850-BOAT 

 

 

Shane Koffler 

KENTUCKY DERBY PARTY 

Mother’s Day Brunch 

Volunteers 
Thank You! and also a Big 

Thank You to 
Dad’s Liquor for their     

donation! 

For our sailboat members of the GBYC: 
GREEN BAY SAIL AND POWER SQUADRON  

AND WINDJAMMERS SAILING CLUB 
“COMMANDERS CUP” 

SUMMER SERIES OF RACING 
 IN THE LOWER BAY OF GREEN BAY 

The Commanders Cup will be awarded to the best finisher in a series of four 

races  in spinnaker and non-spinnaker divisions. 

June 13, 2015 Saturday – 10:30 a.m. – Wolters Cup 

July 11, 2015 Saturday – 10:30 a.m. – Lighthouse Race 

August 15, 2015 – 10:30 a.m. – Race to Wave Point 

September 12, 2015 – 10:30 a.m. – Frostbite 

Starting line: N44 38.357 W087 59.078 center mark of 

Windjammer race course.  Post race social and awards following 

each race. Entry fee: $20 per race 

New Club Wear! 



Grounds  

Mike Watkins 

 
CLASSIFIED 

ADS 
Please submit your ads 

and info to: 

printking120@att.net 
or call: Ken Lemerond 435-9999 

 

Subject line put Dockline Classified 
Ads. This is a FREE service for all 

GBYC members. 

Building 

Jim Beauleau 

Oil Absorbent Sheets For Sale! 
17 x 19 in black, 5 sheets for only 
$1.00. Call Jack Hanitz 
920-360-3266 

Two aluminum folding 
deck chairs, $100 for the 
pair excellent condition.                         
Bob 920-468-8224 

FOR SALE:   Have a Sevylor 
covered one adult and  2 person 
tube with the tow rope for $50. 
Call: Dawn 373-3025 
 

33’ Avanti FOR SALE 
1996 33’ Avanti 
Twin 350’s 
15,000 lb. lift also available 
Call FISH 920-360-3441 

House 

Kris Johnson 

June is finally here. With a little warmer temps we can 
all get some boating in.  I know I am planning some 
trips. I see Dan has done a lot of maintenance on the lift. 
Thanks Dan for keeping our boats safe.  
Blessing of the boats is coming up soon.  
Any thing in the grounds you see needs attention let me 
know. Or if could use some hours, feel free. We could 
use some raking.  
Happy summer, safe boating for us all.  
Mike  

  Boating season has finally arrived! So has Chef Todd’s 
awesome Sunday chicken. Tuesday Burgers are still the 
bomb! Thursday Mexican night is serving a great array of 
food. We still have breaded pepperjack cheese bites and 
breaded mushrooms. Friday perch shortage has past. We 
are going to continue to run the bluegill until it runs out. If 
you are looking to get some hours Todd is always looking 
for help delivering food so he can keep on cooking. Please 
remember to help and rinse off your dishes and place them 
in rack to run thru the sanitizer. Also as a reminder, we 
have new carpet installed.  Please be careful with your 
drinks and do not spill the popcorn.      Kris 

  Hello Boating Season !! A little time on the water will do 
everyone some good. A little time in the club will pickup 
your " Spirits " also !! I want to thank Dave Basten for      
replacing the broken tiles at the front entrance with          
salvaged tiles from the back entry. I understand he is "Only”  
a Social Member & is not "Required" to put in any hours, 
but as a "Member" he realizes it is his club also & benefits 
from being an owner too. With more help from ALL the 
members we can continue to maintain the cheapest costing 
food , drinks , docks, etc. in this area ! There has been talk 
of redoing the woman’s bathroom. We have a few ladies 
that have volunteered their time to do so . We hope they 
can get together & set this up soon. When a more solid date 
develops we will post a sign up sheet on the board for    
helping. Also there is a need for a little touchup painting 
where patrons have put things up with tape which has been 
banned in our building for causing incredible damage !  
Anyone caught using tape will be delt with swiftly & pain-
fully ! Thank You again to everyone helping to keep the 
bathrooms picked up inside & out. No one likes to walk into 
a bathroom & see water all over the countertops & paper 
toweling overflowing the garbage cans. We also have the 
small Sharps containers to install in all bathrooms. Anyone 
that has a need for them "Please " use them & not the 
wastebaskets. Thank You Again & enjoy Your Club  Jim B." 

FOR SALE 
-1 Yamaha15HP, outboard 
motor (short shaft) $500.  
-Bravo 10 manual foot 
pump and hose for inflat-
ables, $20  

-14# Danforth anchor w/
short chain for boats up to 
31", $20  

-Sea Dog folding anchor 
5.5# w/line, for 5'-14' 
boats, $10  

-Weber portable grill, very 
good cond., 2 new 16 0z. 
bottles of propane gas, like 
new briquettes, $40  

-2 Stearns Boating Vests, 
type III PFD, 1-adult Large 
chest 44-46" tan color, 1-
adult XX large chest 50-
52", navy blue. $15 each  

-2 Adult type II PFD's red, 
1-adult 30-52" chest, 1-
adult super large 40-60" 
chest. $4 each  

Call Carole Basten        
920-468-9392  



 

 
 

 

RETIREMENT 
INVESTMENTS 

INSURANCE 

3600 Velp Ave. 
Suite 4C 
Green Bay, WI 54313 
T 920-393-4713  F 866-499-6248 
 

jack.koehne@voyafa.com 
www.jackkoehne.com 

 

 



Joe Schinkten 

305 N. Tenth Street 

DePere, WI  
 

ryanfh.com 

Family Owned/Operated since 1909 
 

Thomas Van Gemert 
920-336-8741 
3742 Riverside Dr. 

Green Bay, WI 54301 
vangemertmemorials.com 

 

LLOYD CARPENTER 

ARCHITECT, LLC 
 

Residential • Commercial • Industrial • Public Buildings 

2663 Maple Hills Dr. 
Green Bay, WI 54313 
lcarpenterarch@att.net 

Ph. 920-434-0753 
Fax 920-434-6333 
Cell 920-655-3829 
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1970 University Ave. Green Bay, WI 
920-431-9165 348 S. Washington St. Green Bay, WI 

920-593-8327 
 

 Wally’s
  

   Spot 

Green Bay’s Original  
Steak House 

 

65 Years Of The         
Finest In Dining 

468-7924 

OUTDOOR 
PATIO NOW OPEN            
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GENERAL 
MEETING 

Board Meeting 

Smoker 

Blessing of 
the Fleet 

Motorcycle 
Car 
Ride 

Father’s 
Day 

World    
Enviroment 
Day 

Flag 
Day 

Repeat Day 
Repeat Day 
Repeat Day 

National 
Chocolate Ice 
Cream Day 

Red Nose 
Day 

Go Fishing & 
Picnic 
Day 

National 
Hollerin’ Day 

National 
Pink Day 

National 
Catfish Day 

Paul Bunyan 
Day 

National 
Chocolate 
Eclair day 
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Grassy Island Range Lights, Inc. 

The lighthouse keepers of the Grassy Island Range Lights have had a busy May, 
not at the lighthouses though.  Bunch of other boating things to do so the grand 
old ladies were not given too much attention.  Well, hopefully June will be much 
better. There has been some planting at both the North and South lights.      
Hopefully the Canada geese will not snack on our efforts. 
As the lighthouses belong to the yacht club, you are more than welcome to come 
on out on Tuesday nights to see what’s happening. Generally it is cleaning and 
painting.  You may (or not) have noticed the down lights are not lit. There is a very 
good reason for that.  Bugs are attracted to lights at night. They leave their calling 
cards all over the white painted cedar shake shingle siding.  Not an easy job to 
keep clean.  As the sun sets later in the summer and the 6

th
 order Fresnel lenses 

continue to shine they look just fine and hopefully NO BUGS. 
There will be a couple of open houses this summer, dates to be determined.  

Don’t wait for them. Come on out some Tuesday nights and say HI! 

Smokers will continue thru the summer on the 4th Wednesday of each month. 

See bulletin board for details. 



Requested by many members, we have a little information and a sample of a few pictures from our trip to Tahiti. 

This insert is on us and is at no cost to the club.  Hope you enjoy!    Ken & Barb Lemerond 

Tahiti April/May 2015 



A great flight on Air Tahiti Nui. First stop is at the Intercontinental Resort in Papeete. After the long flight we just wanted a refreshing 
drink. It wasn’t refreshing after the price, 2 screwdrivers $42. Luckily we were here years ago and were prepared. We had one     
suitcase full of booze and snacks. We wanted to see the downtown life, only to find out everything closes at 6pm and the bars open 
at 11. We did go to the park which offers a variety of truck food. Cox and Kings had the best poison cru. Which is raw fish marinated 
in coconut milk and hot peppers. A short flight and a boat ride and we’re at Tikehau. Basically a great sand bar with a few beach  
bungalows. It was perfect. Quiet, good snorkeling and no one around. It was like having your own island. Next stop is Huahine.    
Another short flight and a boat ride, we arrive to our deep overwater bungalow. Again very quiet, but you could take the boat shuttle 
to a small village and buy alcohol and snacks. Which worked out good cause we had to replenish our stock. They had a “Yacht Club” 
which had reasonable prices and a happy hour. Our deep water bungalow had an outstanding  
view with the back drop of Bora Bora. Last night there it rained and 
everything shut down. Boat ride, another flight and another boat ride 
we arrive at Tahaa. (the vanilla island) A deluxe property, a private 
island with outstanding service. We had a deluxe sunset overwater 
bungalow. Can’t really describe this place. Probably the best place we 
ever visited. Jump off your platform and you could walk hundreds of 
yards in waist deep water and all sand. Eagle Rays, Puffer fish and 
small sharks are abundant. On the side of the island there were coral       
gardens of beautiful coral and plenty of colorful fish. Everything about 
this place was awesome, including the refreshing infinity pool. It was 
hard to believe that 17 nights in the Tahitian islands was over.         
Depression sets in and you have the god aweful flight of getting home. 
Will we be back?  You bet, and not soon enough.         Ken and Barb 


